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Hello, 

I am a small business person and I have been doing print on demand business. It has come to 
my attention that you may soon charge for LOPs. This is very unsettling as this has been the 
only means a business like mine has, to fight frivolous trademark abuse, by entities who abuse 
the system. If you start charging $100 for a LOP it will be much harder for us to fight those 
that are abusing the system. We simply can not afford to fight that. We need USPTO on our 
side fighting against this type of corruption. 

Kind regards, 
Marek Czuprynski. 


